
Dear Pastors, Partners, and Praying Friends,      

March in Review: 

    March was an eventful month with activities, holidays, and discipleship. I have had the 
opportunity to continue to do discipleship with three young ladies. Studying and planning for 
each meeting in Spanish has been such a blessing, as I am renewed in my knowledge and 
understanding of God’s love for us and the plan He has for everybody. I also enjoy seeing how 
God has been working in their lives and heart throughout the week and how they are continuing 
to grow in their understanding of who God is and what He wants for their lives. Would you pray 
for these young ladies as they seek to abide with God? 
   At the beginning of the month we celebrated Women’s Day at our monthly ladies meeting, as 
we continued learning about the lies we have believed and the Truth that set us free. We had a 
special banquet and a wonderful time of fellowship. Please pray for the women in the church, 
that they would continue to grow in their relationship with God, and that God would work 
in their hearts.  
   In Bolivia, Father’s Day is in March. The men had a cookout at the church on Friday night and 
then on Sunday we shared a special snack (sandwich de Chola) and gave each of the fathers a 
gift from the church. Would you please pray for the fathers in the church, that they would 
look to God as they lead their families? 
   At the end of the month we celebrated Easter with an outreach event on Saturday night. We 
showed a Christian movie and gave a Gospel presentation. We had 14 visitors that came out, 
heard the Gospel, and were invited to church. Please pray for these visitors, that they would 
realize their need of a Savior and come to church. 

Coming up in April: 

   Coming up this month, we will be celebrating Children’s Day with an outreach event with 
games, Gospel presentation, food, and prizes. Would you please pray that many children 
would come and hear of God’s love for them? I will also be traveling to Peru to participate in a 
Ladies Conference. Please pray for Lighthouse Baptist Church in Arequipa, Peru, as they 
prepare for the conference and for all of the ladies that will be attendance. 

Praise: 
• Continuing discipleship with 3 young ladies
• A wonderful ladies meeting
• A great Father’s Day weekend
• 14 visitors in the Easter event

Prayer: 
• For the ladies in the church in Chiquicollo
• For the fathers in the church
• Upcoming Children’s Day event
• Upcoming travels to Peru
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Fathers on Father’s Day 
with their gifts.

Ladies meeting celebrating 
Women’s Day.

Easter movie night.


